
LOSTOCK HALL FRIDAY NEWSLETTER DAY 

Friday 12th January 2024 

Diary Dates for week commencing 15th and 22nd January 

Mon 15th/Tues 16th January Year 5 Bikeability   From 9.30am Year  5 class  

Tuesday 16th January Athletics Event at the Poynton High 12 midday  Selected Year 5*/6 children 

(*Please note that if your Year 5 child is taking part in the Athletics event, it does not clash with their Bikeability session) 

Thursday 18th January Swimming Lesson   1pm  Year 5 class 

Thursday 25th January Swimming Lesson   1pm  Year 5 class 

Letters Going Home 

No letters going home this week 

Attendance 
Award 

Well done to ...  

Year 2 
...who received 
the award for 
highest 

Bikeability Level 2 and 3 Training 
 
Well done to our Year 6 class and three 
of the Year 5 children who took part in 
Bikeability Training this week. All the 
children did really well and received a 
certificate, log book and badge. 
 
The rest of Year 5 will be taking part 
on Monday and Tuesday next week. 
 

PTA Forthcoming Events and Info 
    
Monday 29th January – Bag 2 School 
Once again, we are collecting your unwanted items to raise money for our school. We are 
collecting clothes, socks, shoes, handbags, linen, towels, bedding, soft toys and more – no 
school uniform or bric-a-brac please. Drop off your items by 9am on the 29th Jan on the 
grass near the school entrance – our PTA reps will be there to meet you. A full list of what 
you can donate is available at https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect 
 
Your school lottery 
If you haven’t signed up to the school lottery yet, you can by visiting 
www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/lostock-hall-primary 
 
Every week, your numbers are entered into the £25k draw and other draws throughout the year. Tickets are 
£1 per week and the school benefits from your support. Good luck! 
 
Next PTA meeting 
Wednesday 17th January, 6.15pm in Breakfast and After School Club. Join us to find out more about the PTA 
and what we do! Everyone is welcome. 
 
We will post more information about upcoming events for this term in the newsletter and on our website at 

Pre-School News 
 
Welcome back everyone after the Christmas holidays. We hope you had a 
lovely break! 
 
For the next two weeks we will be focusing on winter and the Arctic. This 
week we have learnt lots of fun and facts about penguins. We made penguins 
for our display, painted penguins, had a penguin picnic and read ‘Little 
Penguins’ helping us focus on number 1 to 5. 
 
We also measured ourselves to see if we were as tall as an Emperor Penguin!  
We have had lots of fun! 


